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Our New Value for the Autumn Term 

Our school value for this half term is ‘Respect’ 

 

! 

 

Covid update 

Advice from Newcastle Local Authority states that anyone with a household member who has tested 

positive should book a PCR test (even though they are allowed to come to work / school). If a child 

tests positive and has been in attendance in school, children in the same class no longer have to isolate. 

Guidance will be given through Track and Trace, not school. 

 

Join us in Prayer 

This month we show reverence towards our Holy Mother… 

 

Hail Mary, full of grace, 

The Lord is with thee, 

Blessed art thou amongst women  

And blessed is the fruit of thy womb, Jesus. 

Holy Mary mother of God, 

Pray for us sinners 

Now and at the hour of our death. 

Amen. 



 

 

 

 

PE days for next half term 

N/R – Mondays. 

Outdoors day – Tuesdays 

Year 1- Mondays and Wednesdays.  

Outdoors Wednesdays 

Year 2/3 (Including Miss Dunn’s Year 2’s) – Thursday and Friday 

Year 4/5 – Wednesday and Thursday 

Year 6 – Tuesday and Friday (Swimming) 

 

 

Return Days for Home Reading Books 

N/R- Friday 

Year1-Tuesday 

Year2/3-Friday 

Year4/5-Friday 

Year5/6-Friday 

 

 

 

 

 



 

First Holy Communion 

 If your child is in Year 4/5 or 6, of the Catholic faith and you would like them to take their First Holy 

Communion this year, you should have already passed your child’s name to the school office. First Holy 

Communion sessions will commence Wednesday 3rd November after school. 3.15pm-4.15pm. More 

information will be sent home today. 

 

After School Clubs 

A reminder that after school clubs finish at 4.15pm prompt. If children are late being picked up on 

more than 2 occasions, then they will not be invited to attend again. 

 

Our trainee teacher Miss Little will be running an Arts and Crafts club on a Tuesday night, starting 

Tuesday 2nd November. There are still available spaces so if you wish a place for your child then please 

book in the normal manner by calling the school office. Art club will run from 3.15-4.15pm. 

 

Harvest Collection 

Please remember to send off your CAFOD envelopes or hand them in to school after half term. Thank 

you. 

 

Food Bank Collection 

The collection box looked fantastic today. Thank you for those last minute contributions. We will be 

taking this along to Lemington Food Bank as soon as we can. If any parents would like to volunteer to 

transport the collection, then please contact the office. 

 

Dates for the Diary 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 

Useful resources for parents 

Please use the link below to find out more about school’s RSE curriculum and our collective worship. 
www.tentenresources.co.uk/parent-newsletter/ 
 

We wish our families a wonderful half term holiday! 

Week beginning 18th October Enterprise Week 

Friday 22nd October Harvest Assemblies KS1/KS2.  

Friday 22nd October School break for half term 3.15pm 

Monday 1st November School re-opens for children 

Week beginning 1st November SEN Review Meetings face to face by 

appointment only 

Week beginning 8th November Parent Consultations via phone calls 

Week beginning 15th November Parent Consultations via phone calls 

https://www.tentenresources.co.uk/parent-newsletter/

